

December 1, 2022

BY E-MAIL

Clerk's Office New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. IR 22-042, Investigation of Energy Efficiency Planning, Programming, and Evaluation: Request for Service List Changes

To the Clerk's Office,

Please add the following individual to the service list in the above-referenced docket: Beth Falkner (<u>falknerb@unitil.com</u>).

Thank you for your assistance with this matter.

Sincerely,

Matthew C. Campbell

Watthey emplell

Senior Counsel